






concluded her presentation by sharing the recommended findings and explained how it 
would impact the system. 

Chairman Tanner thanked all the presenters for sharing their insights with the council. 
He acknowledged the collaborative efforts taking place across state agencies and 
encouraged continued partnership to support the initiatives discussed throughout the 
meeting. Chairman Tanner then asked if there were any questions or concerns regarding 
today's presentations. 

Adjournment: 

There was no further business for the day, Chairman Tanner asked for a motion to 
adjourn the meeting. A motion was made by Nathan Call, Ph.D., which was seconded by 
Representative Katie Dempsey. The meeting adjourned at 3:34 p.m. 

Special Notes: 

The next scheduled meeting will be August 5, 2025.

Respectfully submitted by: 

Chelsee Nabritt, Board and Special Project Manager 

Secretary, Stanley Jones, Esq. 
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